University of Mississippi eGrove

Correspondence: Pro-integration

James Meredith Collection

10-2-1962

Judy Walman to Mr. Meredith (2 October 1962)

Judy Walman

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/mercorr_pro

Recommended Citation

Walman, Judy, "Judy Walman to Mr. Meredith (2 October 1962)" (1962). *Correspondence: Pro-integration*. 412. https://egrove.olemiss.edu/mercorr_pro/412

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the James Meredith Collection at eGrove. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence: Pro-integration by an authorized administrator of eGrove. For more information, please contact egrove@olemiss.edu.

answered 1/26/62

Oct.2,1962

Dear Mr. Meredith,

I have been reading about you every day in the newspapers. I had to write to you and tell you how much I admire your courage and persistence during these past weeks.

Perhaps if others follow your brave example, the University of Mississippi will no longer be a segregated school(of which I disapprove of greatly) and be an integrated school, where everyone, no matter what race, could get the education they needed. And if there were more people like you, then perhaps too, there would no longer be bad feeling between races, and all would be treated as a fellow American.

In closing this letter, let me repeat my admiration for you, and also let me thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Yours truly,
Judy Waldman

Judith

176-17 69th Av.